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SHTC wishes to ensure the safety and wellbeing of its members 

whilst playing tennis and enjoying events at the club house. 

 

 
• We have two changing rooms- one specifically for men and boys and 

one for women and girls. 

 

• There is no facility for family changing at SHTC. 

 

• Parents should ensure their children are already changed into their 

tennis kit before coming to play tennis at SHTC. 

 

• The use of mobile phones is not permitted in the changing rooms.  

 

• SHTC has an anti-bullying policy- please report any unwelcome 

behaviour to a member of the committee. Bullying will not be 

tolerated at SHTC. 

 

This policy will be displayed in the women’s and the men’s changing room. 

 

This to ensure children are protected and safe whilst at SHTC and is in line 

with LTA safeguarding guidance. Please be vigilant at all times regarding 

protecting children.  

 

Please bring any concerns to Desi Lodge Patch or Floyd Whittick who are 

the Welfare Officers at SHTC. 

 

Thank you 

 

Desi Lodge Patch 

Floyd Whittick 

 

All our policies can be found on our website. 

Please keep the changing rooms tidy and take all your belongings with you. 

Items that have been left in the changing rooms over a period of time will be 

recycled. Thanks for your help with this. 



 

 

 


